
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Christian Hamer, Chief Information Security Officer 
Subject: Thank you to Lütfü Mert Ceylan for responsibly reporting vulnerabilities 
Date: April 13, 2020 
 
HUIT Information Security would like to thank Lütfü for responsibly reporting Cross Site Scripting along 
with instructions for reproducing the problem.  
 
Harvard appreciates responsible reporting of information security issues impacting our systems and 
networks. 
 
Thank you, Lütfü! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Christian Hamer 
Chief Information Security Officer 
Harvard University Information Technology 
 


